
 

 

Tuesday 26 June 2018 

Year 11 Graduation and End of Year Information 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

As summer examinations come to an end, I write to remind you of the Year 11 Graduation arrangements 
and inform you about the end of the school year for our current Year 11. 

Year 11 Graduation Assembly - Friday 29 June (1330) (arrival from 1300) 
We look forward to welcoming back our Year 11 students and parents/ carers for a Year 11 Graduation 
Assembly which will start promptly at 1330, arrival from 1300, and will last approximately 1 hour. All 
students are expected in full school uniform for the assembly and may be turned away if this is not the 
case. This is the last formal opportunity for Year 11 to be gathered together to celebrate the last five years 
at Hampstead School. Year 11 yearbooks will be on sale, after the assembly, for £5. 

Donating Uniform 
If students would like to donate any spare uniform that is no longer needed, such as blazers and ties, this 
can be done immediately after the graduation assembly. This will be gratefully received and allows us to 
build up a stock of replacement uniforms for future students.      

Textbook and Resources Collection 
Students also need to ensure that all books, study texts or revision guides given to them or any 
outstanding library loans are returned. Examinations certificates cannot be issued unless/ until all textbooks 
are returned. If students haven’t already returned any outstanding book resources to Ms Johnson’s, Ms 
Jenkins’ or Dr Hadley’s office with the completed book return form (from a previous letter), they may do so 
at the graduation. Should any books remain outstanding, faculties may seek recompense for them.  

Summer Examination Results Day 
This will take place on Thursday 23 August from 0930. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the recent examination season and we look 
forward to celebrating some excellent results in the Summer. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dr Adam Hadley 
Assistant Head



 

 

 


